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Prmeipal, Margaret Leachs

Dear Parents and Carers
Welcome back to Term 2. | hope you have had a relaxing and restful holiday with your children.

EASTER AND EID/BAYRAM CELEBRATIONS
We hope that our famiies have had a joyous and happy celebration during the term break.

ATTENDANCE - PLEASE NOTIFY THE SCHOOL IF YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE ATTENDING SCHOOL
To keep our students safe, we need to know if your child is not attending school for the day. It
would be greatly appreciated if parents or carers contact the school in the morning of the day
of absence. If you receive an SMS regarding your child’s absence, please contact the school
immediately.

ANZAC DAY 25 of April Commemoration

Anzac Day is set to coincide with the anniversary of the landing in Gallipoli. Itis a
commemoration of the qualities that Australia established for itself there. On Anzac Day, we
recognise the courage, mateship, skill, and perseverance of those who have served, fought, and
given their lives in the military. On Anzac Day, we show love, honour and support for those who
fought to enable freedom for people all over the world.

PRIDE

As the weather is getting colder, please ensure your children are wearing their winter uniform.
The wearing of our school uniform creates a sense of community and helps in developing a
sense of pride.

2022 ANNUAL REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY
The 2022 Annual Report to the School Community will be available for you to view on our

webpage next month. A big thank you to the parents who came to meeting on the 26 of April.

Warm regards

Mrs Margaret Leach
School Principal
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IMPORTANT DATES
- DAY DATE ACTIVITY
Fridays 2.45 pm Whole School Assembly
Webex No 2651 312 2968 n
MAY 2023
|
Thursday 11 Grade 5/6 Werribee Open Range Zoo
Excursion
|
Thursday 25 Grade 3/4 Mad About Science Incursion

Wednesday 31  Whole School Photos Day
|
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Come to school

‘ EVERYDAY!
t @nce
ers

..every school day counts!

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR DETAILS?

Please immediately notify the School Office of
any changes to your address or contact details.
Please update your email address for COMPASS

information.

Office Hours

Monday—Friday
8:30am to 4:00pm
Last day of each Term the office will close at 2:30pm
The office is CLOSED during all school holiday periods
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Meadow Heights anary School is

a School Wide Positive Behaviour ettt ot
Support (SWPBS) school. We ask %
students to follow the school’s ~
values by being PROUD,
RESPECTFUL, EXCELLENT and
RESPONSIBLE.

DRIVER SAFETY
' AROUND OUR SCHOOL

You can help to make our school a safer
place by obeying the road rules and
being patient and understanding at the
peak traffic times of 8:50am and
3:20pm.

You can do this by:

» Obeying parking signs and road rules.
gg This includes not making U turns in
front of the school where such turns
are not permitted.

* Observing the school zone 40kmph
speed limit on school days.

* Parking a little way from the school and

' ke goc A ‘. walking to collect your child
A : Being patient at peak times. More
3 Gl V5 1 children around schools are injured at
‘ @)U 1 the start of school rather than at the
s end of the day due to parents rushing to
o+ | get to work.
Stay N appropriate . Our children need to be safe and we can
play spaces, all play our part by:

_ < Obeying the road rules
3 % Parking and walking
- <+ Being patient

Move safely. Q




On Friday, April 28, all our students participated in an incursion run by Brainstorm Productions. This was a live,
theatre performance called ‘Zanna and the Lost Code’ that encouraged our students to engage in conversations

about respect and responsibility and the importance of creating safe and positive online experiences.
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Staff Member of the Week . |
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A, ,
Ms Alana for making sure the staffroom is looking its
best for staff!

Sayin veliler ve bakim saglayicilar,

2. Doneme tekrar hos geldiniz. Cocuklarinizla rahat ve huzurlu bir tatil gegirmis olmanizi
umarim.

PASKALYA VE BAYRAM KUTLAMALARI

Ailelerimizin sdmestr tatilinde mutlu ve neseli bayramlar gegirmis olduklarini umariz.
Devamlilik - Cocugunuz okula devam etmeyecekse, liitfen okula haber verin.
Ogrencilerimizi glivende tutmak icin, cocugunuzun o giin okula devam edip etmedigini bilmemiz
gerekir. Ebeveynlerin veya bakim saglayicilarin devamsizlik giinii sabahi okul ile iletisime
gecmeleri cok makbule gecer. Cocugunuzun devamsizligina iliskin bir SMS alirsaniz, litfen
hemen okul ile iletisime gecin.

25 Nisan ANZAK Anma Giinii

Anzak GUnQ, Gelibolu'ya varis yildoniimine denk gelecek sekilde ayarlandi. Avustralya'nin
orada kendisi icin olusturdugu niteliklerin bir anisidir. Anzak Giinii'nde, orduda hizmet etmis,
savasmis ve hayatini vermis kisilerin cesaretini, dostlugunu, becerisini ve sebatini aniyoruz.
Anzak Guni'nde, diinyanin her yerindeki insanlara 6zglirlik saglamak icin savasanlara sevgi,
onur ve destegimizi gosteriyoruz.

GURUR

Havalarin sogumaya baslamasiyla birlikte litfen ¢ocuklarinizin kishk kiyafetlerini giymelerini
saglayiniz. Okul Giniformamizin giyilmesi bir topluluk duygusu yaratir ve gurur duygusunun
gelismesine yardimci olur.

2022 FAALIYET RAPORU

Oniimiizdeki ay Okul Topluluguna ydnelik 2022 Yillik Raporu, web sayfamizda incelemeniz igin
hazir olacaktir. 26 Nisan'da toplantiya gelen velilerimize ¢ok tesekkiir ederiz.

Mrs Margaret LEACH
Okul Mudiirii




ROXBURGH
COLLEGE

GRADE 6 Parent Information Evening @ Roxburgh College
(for students starting YEAR 7 in 2024)
Wednesday May 39, 2023.
6.00pm —7.15pm
We invite Grade 6 parents to join us on this evening so we can share
our Year 7 information with you.

We will have door prizes including Uniform Vouchers for 2024 to give away on the night!

We look forward to meeting you.

Contact: Karen Ring
Transition Coordinator
Roxburgh College

REMINDER

IF YOU HAVE NOT

RECEIVED YOUR COMPASS
LOGIN DETAILS, PLEASE
CONTACT THE SCHOOL

OFFICE!




